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Brenwynne Grigg

From: Michael Ward 
Sent: Saturday, May 23, 2020 12:00 PM
To: Economic Stabilization
Subject: CARES Grant Income

EXTERNAL E-MAIL: BE CAUTIOUS WHEN OPENING FILES OR FOLLOWING LINKS 

Hello, This is Mike Ward with Taku Glacier Lodge. As you know, like all of the tourism businesses in Juneau we are 
experiencing huge losses and a potential total total loss of our 2020 season. These are very uncertain times and the 
prospect of getting grant income from the CARES act would be of huge benefit to us to help pay our fixed expenses and 
staff to keep the basic maintenance up at the Lodge. We are doing everything we can to survive this pandemic and to stay 
on our feet for a hopefully prosperous 2021 season. This extra grant money would help tremendously and I sincerely hope 
we are able to make these funds available to struggling local businesses like mine. We would love to remain a one of a 
kind tour that provides authentic, heart warming and unforgettable experiences so that we can help to keep Juneau 
attractive to visitors and locals alike.  Thank you, Mike Ward 




